SAN FRANCISCO
BOYS CHORUS

(

San Francisco Boys Chorus
2022 Gala & Auction Evening

Auction Donation Form

The San Francisco Boys Chorus will hold a Silent & Live Auction at its
annual Gala at the St. Regis Hotel in San Francisco on March 5, 2022 and
on-line starting February 11, 2022 through the Bidding for Good website.
The success of this important fundraiser depends on donated items and
services from individuals like you and companies like yours. In appreciation
for your support, the San Francisco Boys Chorus will recognize you in our
concert programs, newsletters, website and the annual report.

The San Francisco Boys Chorus is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization.

Donor Name:

Address: City State Zip Code
Contact: Ph.#: () E-mail:
Website:

Donation(s) or In-Kind Services Description:

Value:

Restrictions (if any):

Donation Certificate/promotional material attached. Yes ()

Please send your donation to:
2022 Auction Committee
San Francisco Boys Chorus
333 Hayes Street, Suite 116

San Francisco, CA 94102

www.sfbc.org/gala

Our federal tax identification number is 94-1616811. This organization is a 501¢(3) tax exempt
organization, IRS Section 170(b)(2)(iii) for both federal and state tax purposes.

333 Hayes Street, Suite 116, San Francisco, CA 94102 Tel: 415.861.7464 Fax: 415.861.4706 web: www.stbc.org email: contact@sfbc.org






